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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE SONYA KAY 
BRETT MEMORIAL ENDOWED NURSING SCHOLARSHIP 

 
 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Sonya 

Kay Brett Memorial Endowed Nursing Scholarship to Gabrielle Genaw and Hunter Lewis. Each 

$1,800 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees and books. 

 Genaw, of Maybee, is a 2018 graduate of Oscar A. Carlson High School, Gibraltar, MI. She is 

pursuing a nursing degree at MCCC and is a member of the Student Nurses Association. Gabrielle is the 

daughter is Holly Genaw.  

 Lewis, of Temperance, is a 2014 graduate of Mason Consolidated Schools. She is pursuing a nursing 

degree at MCCC and is a member of the Student Nurses Association. Hunter is the wife of Curtis Lewis, 

daughter to Penny Lane, and mother to Ayvah and Blayke Lewis. 

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a second-year student in the Registered Nurse 

Program, a U.S. citizen and a Monroe County resident. Students must maintain a three-quarter-time 

enrollment which is defined as nine (9) credit hours. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid


 

If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at 

(734) 384-4214. 
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